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Docketing Case No.: 11 -351 -EL-AIR 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
I would like you to know that I am against the proposed increase by the American Electric Power Company. It 
is hard enough for us to pay our bill in the winter months as it is now without the enormous increase that they 
are proposing. I would like to suggest that they not have meter readers any more. Customers of Midwest 
Electric read their own meters and seem to have less problems. When our meter is estimated it causes undue 
stress when they make it right. So, no increase and let us read our own meters. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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